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The end of the quarter is quickly approaching next Friday, March 15, 2024. Please communicate
with teachers if you have questions about your student’s grades. Most teachers have a firm
deadline to accept late work in order to have the time necessary to update grades. Students
have been learning and are showing what they have learned in the form of assessments. Middle
School students were rewarded with a field trip to Zaxby’s if they met their goals this quarter!

SAT Day is March 6, 2024, and impacts current juniors and seniors. It is imperative that juniors
arrive to school on time, well rested, and fed with their charged Chromebooks. (Prosser
students have been excused from Prosser to be at NWMHS for the day.) To prepare for the
test, juniors may use their Khan Academy accounts or BlueBook. Increased exposure to
test-like questions and content will help them on the testing day. We are asking seniors to plan
and participate in a College Visit or Job Shadow experience on March 6. Grade levels 6-10 will
run on a normal schedule.

EventLink contains our school and athletic events including practices. For instructions to sign
up, click here. Please be sure to subscribe to the sports calendar, the practice calendar for the
sport, and the special events calendar. You may also view upcoming events on our Calendar
page from the school website.

https://eventlink.com/
https://nwmhs.gccschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Event-link-Create-an-Account.pdf
https://nwmhs.gccschools.com/home/calendar/

